
 

 

 

   
PO Box 523 

Iqaluit, Nunavut 
X0A 0H0

87 Adelaide Street 
Lindsay, Ontario 

K9V 4L4

 

UPDATE: March 24, 2020 
 
Dear parents/guardians/program participants,   
 
The Covid-19 situation continues to evolve rapidly with increasing risk to our communities. As of 
11:59pm on Tuesday March 24, 2020, the Provincial government has ordered all non-essential 
businesses and organizations to close. As a result, Pinnguaq Association will remain closed at least 
until public health and government officials deem it is safe to do so.  
 
The health and well-being of our staff, participants, and communities continues to be our top priority. 
Our facilities will continue to be closed to staff as well as the public during this time, and we have all 
our staff working from home.  
 
All Pinnguaq Association programming is suspended until further notice, includes:   
 

● Pixel Power 
● 3D Print a Piece 
● Creative Coding 
● Eclectic Electric 
● Idea Generation in Action 
● After school/afternoon drop-in programs (LGBTQ+ Tech club & TechXploration) 

 
Refunds will be issued for registrations that are affected by our suspension of programming. 
 
W​e apologize for any inconvenience and will continue to make every effort to communicate as early as 
possible and through as many channels as possible should circumstances change. 
 
We will continue to closely monitor the situation and ensure our practices align with the 
recommendations and guidance provided by public health and government organizations.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns about this notice please do not hesitate to contact us 
(internal@pinnguaq.com). 
 
Thank you very much for your participation in our programs and your understanding, 
PINNGUAQ ASSOCIATION 
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